
October 28, 1999

Ms. Katie Hawkins
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD   21046

SUBJECT:  AIRTECH INFORMATION & COMMUNICATION CO., LTD.’S  FCC ID:  ONKFR-464
                     CONFIRMATION # EA94994

REFERENCE:  YOUR CORRESPONDECE ID # 10392

Dear Ms. Hawkins:

Earlier today I sent you an audio frequency response plot in reply to your correspondence ID # 10392.

Our plotting software was in error and did not extend beyond 3 kHz and in order to get the data that you
requested, the software incorrectly plotted the data from 3-5 kHz.

I’ve sent a new audio frequency response plot that is correct.

Should you have any questions, please advise.

Regards,
Sharon A. Hoffman/TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC.


